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Our learning this week…. 

Survive or Thrive? 

What would WW2 have been like with social media? 

The children had very mature discussions about this question. They decided 

that there would be huge impacts of social media including: giving away 

secrets, possibility of Fake news and less of a community family atmosphere 

as people wouldn’t socialise as much! They did feel it would have made 

evacuation less stressful as you could send your parents regular photographs 

and messages. 

Maths 

We have been solving problems involving ratio and trying to link to real life 

situations. 

English 

I read and shared the picture book ‘The Viewer’ by Shaun Tan with the class. 

They were really taken by the quite spooky story and are now writing their 

own suspense filled narrative. The photos below show the children sharing 

their story planners with a class mate before writing: 

 

 

Next week…. 

Maths-  

Statistics  

English- Writing a 

suspense story. 

Continue with SATs 

Reading revision. 

Music 

Rehearse and perform 

songs from WW2 

History 

Time tunnel 

experience-sharing 

the project with 

parents and family. 

REMINDERS: 

WW2 clothes to be 

worn all day 

Wednesday ready for 

our project outcome. 

 

 

 

 


